
– “Urgent Advisory” 

through the City’s on

an “Urgent Advisory” flyer that may misrepresent construction related information that was 
documented by the City’s consultant.  As such, please accept this letter 

 

 

H-1 Correspondence



When completing an impact assessment, particularly for evaluating construction impacts, a “worst 
case” assumption is applied to make sure that impacts 
here, where the City endeavored to ensure that the possible “worst case” impacts of the Riverwalk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As noted in the TIA and the EIR, these facts are misrepresented within the flyer.  The “worst case” 

 –

 

 

“thousands of trucks” (with no on



 

 

 the City’s parking requirements.  Specifically, the City’s c

spaces.  Additionally, the home owner’s association (HOA) will provide parking restrictions 

 The City’s neighborhood transportation impact assessment noted that all roadways within 
“acceptable” traffic volumes for neighborhood streets.  As 



District (“SCAQMD”) to reduce potential air quality impacts during construc
the “Fugitive Dust” rule, i.e., SCAQMD Rule 403, which specifies measures to reduce fugitive dust.  




